
CLAYTON HIGH SCHOOL PTO 
MEETING MINUTES 

                                                         
April 6, 2009 

Attendance:  Ann Gold, Louise Losos, Sue Hodapp, Yun-Ho Sikora, Kathleen 
Matheny, Jeannie Golden, Jan Goodman, Christy Breckenridge, Sonia Beard, 
Jackie Militello, Deborah Zimmerman, Patty Paster, Ornetta Buchanan, 
Russell Buchanan, and Tina Holland. 

Welcome:  The meeting was called to order by Ann Gold at 6:35pm.  
Introductions were made.  The March meeting minutes were presented and 
approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: Tina Holland reported we have received many more 
after prom contributions than first planned.  She renewed the C.D. which will 
mature the end of the summer.  A decision was made to defer Parent 
Connections budget items to next month(May.)  Kathleen reported the FFE 
total for the year is $8,930.00. 

Principal’s Report:  Louise discussed the recent violent threats made to 
our school.  The administration discussed setting up a reward for anyone 
with information but the Chief of Clayton Police was against it.  She said the 
two incidents that occurred at Wydown and Captain had been solved.  

Also, during spring break there was a theft of 21 desk top computers taken 
from the high school.  Due to video cameras in the hallways, the thief was 
caught and 10 of the 21 computers were returned. 

  Parent Connections:  Yun Ho reported that the sophmores were getting 
ready for the St. Louis Marathon.  She received 40 volunteers to be 
stationed at the Brentwood/Central location.  Jeannie Golden reported that 
the speaker for the Junior Connections, Madge Treeger, was very good and 
the event was well attended.  

Debbie reported that the After Prom committee is working hard for a 
successful event.  The them is”My Big fat Greek Prom” at Tropicana Bowl 
with a casino and prizes. 



  

Meeting Adjourned at 7:35pm

 

 Next Meeting: May 11th at 7:00pm. At the home of Jackie 
Mi l itel lo.

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Matheny 


